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Local MP Competition 

 

Helen Whately MP has written to the local 

schools asking children if they would like to 

design her Christmas card for this year. This 

request was shared in assembly on Monday. If 

your child would like to do this, the design of 

Christmas needs to be A4, portrait or 

landscape, to be handed to the school office 

by Tuesday 6th to be sent to the House of 

Commons for Friday. 

 

The Askew Family  
 

We said goodbye this week to the Askew 

children who have moved to Russia for the 

rest of this academic year, they will return 

for next September.  Good luck to them on 

this great opportunity and adventure.  

 

Online Safety 

 

Sutton Valence Prep School have offered 

you all a fabulous opportunity to join in with 

some training with regards to your child’s 

safety online. They have booked an online 

expert, Karl Hopwood, for Monday 13th 

November. There will be two sessions, 

depending upon the age of your child. The 

first is at 4:15pm at the Prep dining hall for 

KS2 and KS3 aged children’s parents. The 

second will take place at the Senior School, 

in the theatre, at 7pm – this is more 

teenage focused but may still be of interest 

to you for an older child. This is a great 

offer to support you in keeping up to date 

with being safe online for your children. The 

school would like a list of names/numbers of 

anyone wishing to attend, therefore, if you 

are interested could you please inform our 

school office by Wednesday 8th so that we 

can forward this information.  

Thank you.  

 

 

PTA 

 

A very successful meeting was held this 

week, led by Barry. Thank you to all of the 

attendees. A newsletter entry will be sent 

out very soon with an update of the position 

moving forward.  However a decision has 

been made to not hold Christmas Fayre this 

year a there would not be enough time in 

which to plan a successful event. However 

there will be news of another event for this 

term coming soon.  

 

 

Poppies 

 

Next Week we will have poppies for a 

donation in our office; the children will also 

be taking these onto the playground for 

pupils to buy. The school always collects a 

lot for the poppies so thank you in advance. 

 

 

 



Attendance and Punctuality 

 

This week the class with the best 

attendance was:  Hedgehogs with a 

fantastic 97.5%   

Well done!! 

 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

 

Keira Warman for Beautiful Manners  

 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Chloe and Jonah  

Rabbits: Leo and Blake 

Foxes: Jenna and Harrison 

Woodpeckers: Yasmina and Harvey 

Owls: Ryan, Deniz and Harry 

Squirrels: Jude and Keira 

Moles: Liberty and Ethan 

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

“Seasonal Christmas Shop” 

 

The Forest School will be selling Crafts 

and food made from our own vegetables 

that we have grown on our allotment. 

These will include; Pickles, Jams, Chutneys 

and sauces. 

The shop will be open every Friday at 3.00 

– 3.20pm starting Friday 10th November 

2017. 

 

Monies raised will go towards forest 

school provisions also 10% will go to our 

friends in Kampala, Uganda as we are 

hoping to enable them set up a “Kitchen 

Garden”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


